
I am an EMF hypersitive individual and I think this bill will be wonderful for students and children to keep them safe and 
healthy. The negative health effects of EMFs need to be spoken about and relayed to the public. We need more 
exposure on how serious the health effects can be. Thank you for submitting this bill :) 
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